
Unity Elementary

Spread the Word!
Unity Elementary hosts ‘Early
Learning Days’ annually, and
the event is coming up soon!  
This year, on March 13th and
14th we have planned an
evening of friends, food, and
fun as the newest class of
learners learns about Unity.  
Registration for next year,
orientation, parent information
and presentations, tours, and
resources for our young
students will be offered.  We
also are providing screenings
for 4K, and students that may
want to access our Early
Childhood Special Education
services. 
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and BethAnn, and our new
virtual Speech Services and
Psychology services.   Their
support is instrumental in
helping all students achieve
success!  

Thank You

Unity Elementary teachers
recently finished analysis of
student growth and
achievement in mathematics  

Learning Increasing

Dads Make a Difference

We would like to extend a
heartfelt ‘Thank You’ this
month to our special services
team at the Elementary School.  
Mr. Brown School Counselor,
Mrs. Chell Reading Specialist,
Kate DeLessio and Lori Nevin
our Reading Corps Tutors, all of
our Special Education staff who
work with Mrs. Jorgensen - Mrs.
Anderson, Ms. Peterson, Mrs.
Mattson, Ms. Juliot, and Mrs.
Crawford, our OT and PT
contracted crew, Bianca, Molli 

and reading.  They applied the
results to our Educator
Effectiveness (EE) goals, and
also created additional plans
for how to challenge students,
and help students still needing  
a little more assistance.  The
results are encouraging and it
shows an increase in learning
across the board.

So much research supports
increased student achievement
and development when Dads
are involved with their kids.  
Unity’s kids enjoyed feeling this
support as they saw their Dads
turn out in big numbers to
support thei recent Dads and
Donuts event.

Don’t Forget!
P/T Conf - Mon Feb. 12  with...
‘Flipped Book Fair’ !

K Q&U Stuck like glue-FR/ Feb 16

Read Across America Week -
Mon Feb 26 - Fri Mar 1

Where Little Learners 
Expect Great Things! 


